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TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY
CH ATTANOOG A. TENNESSEE 374ol

400 Chestnut Street Tower II

February 16, 1983

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Denton:

In the Matter of the ) Docket Nos. STN 50-553
Tennessee Valley Authority ) STN 50-554

Please reference my letter to you dated October 26, 1982 regarding
TVA's decision to cancel the Phipps Bend Nuclear Plant. We have
enclosed six copies of TVA's proposed cancellation plans for the
site. We request that you withdraw our construction permits, Nos.
CPPR-162 and CPPR-163

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY
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